
Announcement

The North American Conference on British Studies (NACBS) is delighted
to announce a new editorial team for the Journal of British Studies, who
will take up their positions at the start of the academic year 2009–10.

The new editors will be Brian Cowan and Elizabeth Elbourne of McGill University.
The new book review editors will be Amy Froide (University of Maryland, Bal-
timore County) and Gail Savage (St. Mary’s College of Maryland). The officers
of the NACBS would like to extend a warm welcome to the new team and deep
gratitude to the outgoing team, who have done so much for the journal—Anna
Clark (University of Minnesota), Patrick McDevitt (University at Buffalo, SUNY),
and Claire Schen (University at Buffalo, SUNY).
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